
From: BUSZ Marta (TRADE) 
Sent: 14 November 2012 10:50 
To: TRADE LIST B2; SCHLEGELMILCH Rupert (TRADE); CAVARERO Elisabeth (TRADE); 

BROWN Colin (TRADE); VON WALTER Andre (TRADE) 
Subject: flash from the meeting with BDI -13/11/2012 

Yesterday G3 organised a briefing for BDI members (companies and associations) interested in trade issues. I 
participated in this meeting for B2, with a view to update BDI on the investment files (transitional regulation + 
investment negotiations). There was not much time for the discussion on investment (20-minute slot), but I tried to 
pass most important massages with respect to our investment dossiers, addressing in general terms some concerns 
expressed in the recent BDI letter to addressed to Mr Demarty. 

In the discussion, BDI members raised the following issues: 
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In the short exchange I had with Mr Wieck prior to the meeting, he also raised concerns 
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